Wednesday, November 1, 2017 at 1:47:30 PM South Africa Standard Time

Subject: AMENDMENT OF THE DRAFT EIAR PHASE_Proposed Aggeneis-Paulputs 400kV Powerline &
Substations Upgrades_DEA REF 14/12/16/3/3/2/1012

Date: Wednesday, 1 November 2017 at 13:41:41 South Africa Standard Time
From: Judith Fasheun

To: AbrahamsN@nra.co.za, mdibane@ncbg.co.za, ngoltz@ncpg.gov.za, aahmed@ncpg.gov.za,
crobertson@ncpg.gov.za, chrisf@namakwa.co.za, adeyilekaE@dws.gov.za,
advocacy@birdlife.org.za, s.manyike@sanbi.org.za, jpetersen@ncpg.gov.za,
wnodoba@ncpg.gov.za, commonage @khaima.gov.za, mayor@khaima.gov.za,
estellacloet@gmail.com, veron.quincy@gmail.com, vanheerden@gmail.com, onwabile
ndzumo, jacolineMa@daff.gov.za, Anncloete@vedantaresources.co.za,
ajengelbrecht@vedantaresources.co.za, thorsten.rauch@abengoa.com,
julian.lopezgarrido@abengoa.com, ibezuidenhout@biothermenergy.com,
sdunga@biothermenergy.com, jhbprok@lantic.net, pjwitsand@worldonline.co.za,
achab@kingsleymail.co.za, luise@pofaddertourism.co.za

Dear Stakeholders / Interested & Affected Parties,

Please be informed that the above mentioned project has been amended to include the "Social Impact
Assessment Report” in Annexure M of the Draft Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR). The Social
Impact Assessment (SIA) Report was mistakenly omitted from the Draft EIAR dated September 2017.

Kindly receive the Draft EIAR and Annexures (including the SIA Report in Annexure M) in the link below:
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/90f9361n0id1urv/AABdXbJGj5MIxflgatR5BaCCa?dI=0

Another round of 30 dayS commenting period has been allowed for the Amended Draft EIAR Phase from 1 to 30
November 2017. Kindly provide your queries and comments to:
judy@mokgope.co.za / cell: 076 876 2782.

Regards

Judith Fasheun
Environmental Consultant
Mokgope Consulting

Cell: 076 876 2672
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